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Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

From: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 12:59 PM
To: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 410 Laurel Ave/012823210155

The following property is a Single Family Home now but she still was charged for a Fire Certificate of Occupancy. Can you 
look into this and if it should be removed can you have Mai do a Resolution to Delete. Thanks 
 
FYI: The owner was going to leave you a message as well.  
 
Tanya J Panzer 
Office of Financial Services - Assessments 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 700 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8858 | D: (651) 266-6153 
Assessment Look Up- www.stpaul.gov/assessments 

 

 
 


